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Mr Sean O'Toole

Chair

Sydney West Planning Panel
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Mr O'Todle Sean

Planning Proposal - PP_2016_HAWKE_001_00 - 1059A Grose Vale Road,
Kurrajong

I refer to the planning proposal for land at 1059A Grose Vale Road, Kurrajong and
the Sydney West Planning Panel’s role as the Relevant Planning Authority.

As you are aware, the planning proposal was placed on public exhibition from 14
November 2016 to 31 January 2017. The exhibition attracted a total of 11
submissions including 5 from public agencies.

Attached is a submissions report that summaries the issues raised in the
submissions. The report also contains responses to submissions by the proponent.
The report concludes with a recommendation that the Sydney West Planning Panel
makes the submissions report publically available, and make a recommendation
whether the proposal should proceed to finalisation.

Should the Panel determine to proceed with the planning proposal, please forward to
the Department for finalisation. The Panel will be consulted on the draft plan prior to
it being made.

Thank you for your ongoing assistance with this matter and if you have any
questions please contact Mrs Catherine Van Laeren, Director, Sydney Region West
on (02) 9860 1520.

Yours sincerely

Mipprn

Marcus Ray
Deputy Secretary

Planning Services
Encl: Submissions Report
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